
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Our property is within 100 metres of the construction site (the Chatswood dive site).   

We are very concerned with the noise, vibration and air impact of the construction to the 

health and well-being of our family (including elderly and children) at our home.   

Given the number of years that the construction would involve, particularly when work 

would be undertaken during night time and weekends, we strongly ask the project's 

responsible entity consider installing adequate noise barriers, dust barriers during the 

construction process, as well as permanent noise barriers that are of sufficient height at the 

eastern side of the railway corridor between Chatswood Station and Mowbray Road so as to 

minimise the negative impact to the neighbouring homes. 

The health wellbeing of people in the neighbouring properties is something that is worth 

significant consideration, and we trust that the responsible entity would take this submission 

seriously. 

Thanks.   

Yours faithfully, 

Sheung Lam Sheldon Mak, of 14 Orchard Road, Chatswood, NSW 2067 


